
 

 

 

24th March 2023 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As many of you are aware, we have just entered the Muslim holy period, 
Ramadan. We wish all members of our community who are participating a 
blessed month and easy fasting. 
 
Ramadan’s arrival means that Eid al-Fitr is not long away. This year, Eid al-
Fitr is expected to fall either on Friday 21st or Saturday 22nd April. To allow 
our students and staff to celebrate this day, Mulberry Wood Wharf Primary 
will be closed on Friday 21st April. 
 
Later in the year, we will also close for Eid al-Adha. We do not yet know 
exactly when this date will fall as it depends on the lunar cycle, however it is 
expected to fall either on Wednesday 28th or Thursday 29th June. Please be 
assured that we will be closed on the day of Eid al-Adha, and we will 
confirm this exact date as soon as it is apparent.  
 
Please be prepared to arrange for alternative childcare on both dates, 
Friday 21st April and either Wednesday 28th or Thursday 29th June. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Sarah Jane Bellerby 
Executive Headteacher  
 


